PUBLIC NOTICE Appendix 3

Proposed Closure of Road — Portion of McOrmond Drive

The City of Saskatoon is proposing the following road closure just north of the McOrmond Drive/
Brighton Boulevard and 8th Street East intersection — Brighton Neighbourhood

Location: Portion of McOrmond Drive north of intersection of McOrmond Drive/Brighton
Boulevard and 8th Street East.

Please note: If this proposed closure is approved, vehicle access to the Brighton neighbourhood
northbound off 8th Street East will continue to be available.
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PUBLIC HEARING MEETING - City Council will consider the above matter and consider all written
submissions on Monday August 29, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chamber, City Hall, Saskatoon,
Saskatchewan.

WRITTEN SUBMISSIONS — If you wish to submit a letter on this matter for City Council’s
consideration, it must be received by Monday August 29, 2022 at 10:00 a.m. Mail to:

His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

c/o City Clerk’s Office, City Hall

222 Third Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5

ONLINE SUBMISSIONS
Onlinesubmissionsarereceivedviathe City of Saskatoon website atsaskatoon.ca/write-letter-
councilcommittees.Submissions must be received by Monday August 29, 2022 at 10:00am.

SUBMISSION QUESTIONS
Contact the City Clerk’s Office at 306-975-3240.

INFORMATION - Questions regarding the proposal may be directed to:
Customer Care Centre
Phone: 306-975-2476

Email: customercare@saskatoon.ca

The Public Hearing is video-streamed on the City’s website — saskatoon.ca/meetings starting at
6:00pm on the scheduled day.




